Friends of Cheyenne Mountain State Park Board Meeting
April 15, 2010
Members present were: Lori O’Hare, Barb Scott, Glen Scott, Janeen Igou, Jack Busher, Jim Hatley, and Jim Purdy, Monique Mullis, Barry and Pat Cooper.  Also present was Darlene Hatley and new Park Manager Mitch Martin.
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.
The minutes from the last meeting (March 2010) were reviewed and approved by a unanimous vote. 
Reports
Treasurer’s Report:   Our current spending balance is $3,939.74 in the 1st Bank account.   We still have the $5000+ in the CD.  Motion was made and approved unanimously to renew the King Sooper’s card for Brian for the volunteers for $300.  A bill was also submitted to the State for more trail guides.  Treasurer’s report as submitted by Barb Scott was accepted unanimously.  
Programs/Finance:  No news.    
Membership:  New membership received from the Coopers and a renewal from Lee Tatum.
Communications:  We are going to work to update our email list as many emails have come back as undeliverable.  Postcards will be sent to those we have lost track of to ask them to submit new email addresses if they want to stay on our list.   
Volunteer Update:  The new volunteer training program has 19 members in it.  There are 3 more classes before they graduate.   
Old Business
More discussion about the donor tree.  Jim Hatley passed around a photo of what is at Memorial Hospital.  Talked about the possibility of Butch Lee creatingan iron sculpture that could wrap around the posts in the Visitor Center with metal leaves attached that could be engraved with names.  
Park Manager Update
Seasonal staff has been hired for the summer.  There are two new people to help with the campground maintenance in a host position as well at the Hatley’s.  The campground is fully open again.  
No news about the top of the Mountain

Monique is going to finish the grant project for the Camper Services building.  It is going to cost about $6000 for the layout and fabrication.  Her hope is that the layout will be in the hands of the graphic artists by the end of May.  

New business
Barry is going to look into what it would take to register the CMSP brand.

The Parks Facebook page was closed down due to some agreement issue but Monique proposed changing the park page to the Friends.  Barry offered to be the custodian of it and keep it up to date with events.

The Native Plant course Linda Overlin is going to teach this summer will benefit the FCMSP this year.  A motion was made to sponsor it and approved unanimously.  

The Climb to Conquer Cancer is May 22.  
Motion was made to adjourn.  Motion approved unanimously.  Meeting adjourned at 7:05 pm.  Next meeting will be May 20, 2010 at 5:30 pm.  
Respectfully submitted, 

Lori O’Hare

